
Mr . Barkave G. Elian 
5810 Bergenline Avenue 

November 17, 1975 

West New York , New Jersey 07093 

Dear Mr. Elian : 

A year a o you were kind enough to express your 
support of St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral by 
becoming a Steward , in the beginning of a program 
that mea s so much for the security of our Cathedral 
and Diocese , both now and in the future. The family 
of St. Vartan Stewards is expanding gradually, and 
work is continuing both through our office and in 
our parishes to add new members to this family on 
a continuing basis. 

By their devotion , attachment and contribution, our 
Stewards bring honor to our community. 

We approach you now to ask that you renew your 
Stewardship of St. VArtan. The Cathedra l goes on 
as a symbol and center of our church co~munity in 
America ; our stewardship of it must go on as well. 

You have proved your devotion in the past. 

May we ask you to make a further contribution of 
$100 to retain your status as a St. Vart an Steward , 
again setting an example for others to emulate? 

mk 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambour ian 
Executive Dire tor 


